

Excellence Aspiration Achievement Inspiration Community

Tel: 01933 231264

Email: brookesd@hattonacademy.org.uk



Dear Parent/Carer

On Friday 13th December we're inviting all pupils in years 7 - 11 to take part in Save the Children's Christmas Jumper Day. The whole school will be taking part, with everyone getting the chance to wear their favourite festive jumpers for the day.

On the day, students may wear a Christmas jumper (with a shirt and tie underneath) but with normal school uniform (no jeans or mufti). They may also "decorate" their school jumper or blazer with a non- permanent Christmas decoration (tinsel/baubles etc.) and create their own crafty masterpiece if they prefer-and again, they will be expected to wear normal school uniform (black skirts or trousers/shirt/tie).

We are asking pupils to make a £1 donation, or whatever they can give, to help save children's lives around the world.

The money they raise will help Save the Children give the world's forgotten children a brighter future. It could help bring essentials like healthcare, education, protection and food to the millions of children around the world who are missing out on the most basic support.

We would really appreciate your help to make Christmas Jumper Day a huge success.

Yours sincerely

Mr Darren Brookes

Director of KS4



